ASK ABOUT THE FLU VACCINE TODAY
Yearly flu vaccination is recommended for people aged 6 months and over.
The influenza vaccine is free under the National Immunisation Program:
· people aged 65 years and over
· pregnant women
· children aged 6 months to less than 5 years
· Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander people
· people with certain medical conditions 
Some states and territories may provide free influenza vaccines for other groups. 
Visit the website for more information and resources
health.gov.au/flu
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